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Welcome to the Year 3 newsletter. As another busy term comes to an end, we would just 
like to say that we hope you all have an amazing Easter and find time to relax! Read on to 
see what we have been up to over the last few weeks. 

Gymnastics competition 
On Wednesday, 30 children from the year group 
went to The Parks Leisure Centre in North Shields 
to represent the school in a gymnastic competition. 
They all did an amazing job and did themselves and 
the school proud. Well done to all of the children 
that took part.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our newsletter is sent 
out fortnightly to keep 

you up to date. 

English 
In English we have began to look at quest stories. 
We have focussed on a story called                
‘The Ice Palace’. Over the coming 
weeks we will be writing our own 
quest story. We will be focussing on 
building our complex sentences as 
well as using dialogue correctly in 
our stories. 
 

Proud to make a positive impact. 

History 
In our History lessons we have continued to 
learn all about the Bronze Age. We learned 
that the Bronze Age people were the first to 
build monuments. We looked at Stonehenge 
and discovered why it is so historically       
important as well as     
learning about another 
monument called Merrivale.  

Music 

In music lessons we have been learning all about 
the famous Bob Marley song ‘Three Little 
Birds’. We discussed what we liked and disliked 
about the song, talked about the rhythm, pitch 
and beat, and last Friday afternoon we took our 
music outside and sang ‘Three Little Birds’ and 
other songs around a real camp 
fire! We had lots 
of fun! 

 

Hancock Museum 

On Monday 21st March we had an amazing 
day at the Hancock Museum where we fur-
thered our learning in science by doing a 
workshop all about different types of skele-
tons. As well as the workshop we attended 
the planetarium to ask the question, ‘Are we 
aliens?’ and had the opportunity to look 
around the whole museum. We all had a great 
day! 

 

 

 



Dates for the diary 

Friday 11th April—Break up for Easter 

Monday 28th April—Return to School 

Monday 5th May—Bank Holiday 

Thursday 23rd May—Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June—Return to school 

Monday 16th June—Sports week 

Thursday 10th July—reports home to parents 

Friday 18th July—Break up for Summer holidays 

 


